
AUGUST NEWSLETTER 

Hello Parents! 

Summer is flying by! I cannot believe how fast July has passed us and we are looking forward to 

ending our summer with a bang with our CBA cookout on August 25th! We finish out the month 

with a couple more specials, Magic Up Close, Reptile Party, Carnival and of course our weekly 

class Splash Days!  Please keep track of all important dates. 

My commitment is to support the needs of the children, families, and school and want nothing 

more than to see development and success in all we do. If there is anything I can do for you, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. My email is lauren.cavuoto@nlcinc.com and the phone 

number to our school is 703-444-6161.  

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Safari Bingo- Thursday August 3
rd

  

Magic Up Close- Thursday August 10
th
 

Reptile Party- Thursday August 17
th
 

Carnival- Thursday August 24
th
 

End of Summer BBQ- Friday August 25
th
 

Last Day of Summer Camp- Friday August 25
th
  

First Day Of School- Monday August 28
th
  

 

 

**We do have a late pick up policy that is stated on your fee schedule. Our hours of operation 

are 630am-630pm.  If your child is picked up after that time, you must pay the late pickup fee. 

**If you are planning to take a vacation and would like to use your one week vacation credit, 

please make sure to fill out a form in the front lobby. Just a reminder, we ask for a one month 

notice if you are planning to use your vacation credit! 

 

**A gentle reminder that payment is due the Friday before the following week! If payment is 

received after Monday, a late payment fee of $25 will be assessed.  

 

FOR PARENTS: 

**August is our last month for Splash Day! Please make sure you check out our Summer Camp 

calendar daily to make sure your child is prepared for their daily activities. 

Warmly, 

Mrs. Lauren and Ms. Lesley  



 


